
Homework for the Week of October 15th - 19th    

  
Mrs. Basin’s 4th Grade Class 

 
Monday 

 

PE Day 

Tuesday 

 

PE Day 

Wednesday 

 

PE Day 

Thursday 

 

PE Day 

Friday 

 

Wear Pink  

Math 3.3 
www- 

k6.thinkcentral.com 

Math 3.4 
www- 

k6.thinkcentral.com 

Math 3.5 
www- 

k6.thinkcentral.com 

Math 3.6 
www- 

k6.thinkcentral.com 

Friday 

Morning Sing 

Read for 20 

minutes and write 

three complete 

sentences in your 

reading log 

Read for 20 

minutes and write 

three complete 

sentences in your 

reading log 

Read for 20 

minutes and write 

three complete 

sentences in your 

reading log 

Read for 20 

minutes and write 

three complete 

sentences in your 

reading log 

Library 

 
Reading Log Due 

Remember to take your 

reading counts test when 

you are done reading your 

book. 
Reading 

Comprehension 

Sidewalk Surfing 
(Read out loud to an adult)  

Reading 

Comprehension 

Sidewalk Surfing 

Reading 

Comprehension 

Sidewalk Surfing 

Reading 

Comprehension 

Sidewalk Surfing 
(Have an adult check 

your work.) 

 

Reading 

Comprehension 

Due 

Practice your 

recorder for 

10minutes 

Practice your 

recorder for 

10minutes 

Practice your 

recorder for 

10minutes  

Practice your 

recorder for 

10minutes 

Music Lessons 

Recorders 

 

Parent Information: 
• For extra math support please use www-k6.thinkcentral.com, mr.mathblog.com 4th grade, and/or before school 

tutoring.     

• One of the major shifts in 4th grade is that in K-3rd grade, students were learning how to read.   In 4th grade and 

beyond, students are reading to learn.  In class, we are working on reading until we understand the material.   

• Parent Conferences – the week of October 23rd – 26th. This is the first progress report period grades. This is a 

time to look at where your child is academically and set goals to help him/her achieve and/or exceed grade level 

standards.  The report card in December is their first report card.   I look forward to meeting with all of you.  If 

you DID NOT sign up online, a day and time will be assigned for the conference and will be sent home on 

Wednesday with your child.  

• Thank you to Mrs. Gonzales for the computer stools, Mrs. Daniels and Mrs. Pratt for the Lego drawers set, Mrs. 

Hacker for the classroom pencil sharpener, Mrs. Rogers for the headsets (Computer lab was beautiful. Every kid 

was on task and learning) and Mrs. Shams.  We greatly appreciate your support!!! 

• I would like to give a heartfelt thank you to all our parent volunteers; Mrs. Jewell, Mrs. Gonzalez, Mrs. Stafford, 

Mrs. Garcia, Mrs. Hacker, Ms. Michele, Mrs. Rogers, Mrs. Zuniga, Mrs. Aragon, Mrs. Pratt, Mrs. Daniels and 

Mrs. Cervoni.  I feel truly blessed… Thank you!☺ 

• Donations Needed:  Kleenex, crayons, color pencils, and Treasure Chest items. Thank you for your support! 

Thank you for all your help, 

Mrs. Basin     

Student Information: 
1. Remember to bring your recorder every Friday to school. 

2. Thank you for being responsible with your homework. 



 


